

January 22, 2021

Dear Mitchell College Community,

Mandatory weekly COVID-19 testing for all Mitchell College and Thames at Mitchell students\*, faculty and staff – living, learning, working or participating in any activity on campus for the Spring 2021 semester – begins on Monday, January 25, 2021.

\*Commuter Students, do not come to campus for any reason, including testing, until the week of February 8, 2021.

COVID-19 testing will take place by appointment only \*\*, by last name, beginning with the letters:

A-F | Mondays (9am-Noon) G-L | Tuesdays (9am-Noon) M-S | Wednesdays (11am-2pm) T-Z | Thursdays (9am-Noon)

**Location**: Market Café (Market Café will not be used for dining this semester. Products have been moved to Milner Dining Hall.)

**How to set an Appointment:** You must set your **weekly** appointments through the CoVerified app. For app download information, visit <a href="https://www.coverified.us/download">https://www.coverified.us/download</a>.

**Procedure on campus:** Proceed to the Market Café entering from back of Weller Center (use the same entrance as you would to enter the dining hall). Once entering the Weller hallway, you will see signage for entering the Market Café testing site. Masks and social distancing are required.

Thanks for helping to keep our Mitchell campus community safe and healthy!

\*\*If you have a major conflict, please coordinate an alternative testing date with Health & Wellness by emailing healthservices@mitchell.edu.



**Questions?** Email communications@mitchell.edu
Visit the **Adjusting Our Sails webpage** often for updates

mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails

Pritchell College | TO/ Fequot Avenue, New London, CT 00020

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>
<u>Update Profile | About our service provider</u>
Sent by communications@mitchell.edu powered by

